
 

New Milton High School 
Boundary Review 

 
To: Parents/guardians of ​all Milton schools as well as  Dr. Frank J. Hayden Secondary School 
and Kilbride Public School 
 
Subject: Boundary Review for New Milton High School 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
It has been a while since we last communicated with you about our boundary 
review for the new Milton high school. In January 2020, we formed a Boundary 
Review Committee and started the process to identify a boundary for the new 
Milton high school and changes to the  boundaries of the two existing public high 
schools in Milton. Unfortunately, the work of this committee was paused due to the 
COVID-19 pandemic and as a result, we are unable to complete this work by Spring 
2020 as originally planned. 
 
We plan to continue the boundary review in September 2020. At that time, we will 
have a public information meeting to review boundary options and receive public 
input (please note this meeting may be a virtual format). Resuming this process in 
Fall 2020 will still allow us to bring a recommendation to the Board of Trustees in 
time for families to plan entry to high school and complete course selection in 
preparation for a September 2021 opening.  
 
All current boundary preferred options are available on the Halton District School 
Board website at ​www.hdsb.ca​ (search: ​Milton SW #1 hs​).  
 
If you have questions about the new Milton high school boundary review, please 
email ​miltonsw1review@hdsb.ca​.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Boundary Review Co-Chairs: 
 
David Boag  
Associate Director of Education 
 
Joanna Oliver 

http://www.hdsb.ca/
https://hdsb.ca/schools/Pages/School%20Boundary%20Reviews/Current%20Boundary%20Reviews/Milton-SW-1-hs-Boundary-Review.aspx
mailto:miltonsw1review@hdsb.ca


Trustee - Oakville - Ward 4  
 
Gord Truffen 
Superintendent of Education 


